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Thursday,  

October 26th             

* The next regular meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, October 26th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  
        LAST CALL            

        FOR  

    TICKETS                                                                                                     
This will be the last time you can purchase tickets for our Induction & Award Ceremonies. If you can’t make this meeting, PLEASE send me a check before the 26th and I will send you out the tickets.

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2006 Inductees and they are 

as follows: 

Dr. Mark Belafsky, Jeff Chandler, Doug DeWitt, Bob Fernandez, Eugene Grant, James “Hard Rock” Green, Tony Riccio, Renaldo Snipes & Frank “The Shark” Toledo.
Posthumously we will be inducting Pat Comiskey, Jimmy DeForest, Al Gavin & Johnny Howard.

AND, for the 20th time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur (Alan Lawrence) & Pro Boxer of the year as well as the Amateur Official (Arnold Neal) and Coach of the year (Charlie Young), plus our “2006 Woman of the Year” (Stefani “Belloise” Pedone).
Thursday,  

October 12th             
Thursday, October 12th  their will be a special meeting from 7:00 to 8:30 PM just for AD’s and Boosters. This will be the last day you can put them in.

Also, their will be a committee meeting during this time.
     LAST CALL 

    FOR ALL 

       AD’S

         &  

  BOOSTERS                          
WE NEED YOUR HELP!
PLEASE try to put in some kind of AD, even if it’s just a quarter of a page, every little bit helps. You can even put in an AD with another person or two, and split the cost.  If you were inducted into the Hall of Fame, you can use your Hall of Fame page as your AD. If you still can’t do that, maybe you can get a few boosters at a $1.00 each, which you  can put on the back of the AD form. This is our only fundraiser of the year and we need as much help as possible.   

This will also be the last time the honorees can hand in their bio’s and picture. If I don’t get them by the 12th, it will not go in our Journal.

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly meet-

ings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at    the senior citizen Hall in Kearney         starting at 7:30 PM. Call President,     Paul Venti  @ (201) 997-7558.

*Ring #34, Call President, Don   McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 for more information.

The 2006 N.J. State Amateur Boxing Diamond Gloves Tournament will be held on Saturday, Oct. 7th at Elizabeth  Rec., Sunday,  Oct. 15th at LaNeve’s Restaurant, located at 276 Belmont Ave, Haledon at 11 AM, Boxing starts at          1  PM) and the FINALS  will be held       at Linden High School in Linden,    Friday, October 20th (weigh-in at            5 PM, Boxing starts at 7:30 PM). 

You can go to our web site for results and schedules. Just look under    Amateur Boxing News.

On a very sad note, 2001 Hall of Famer, Phil Saxton passed away a couple of weeks ago. Our prayers go out to his  entire family as well as his many, many friends. 

LAST CALL FOR 

AD’s & BOOSTERS

October 12th from 7:00 to 8:30 PM

LAST CALL FOR TICKETS:

October 26th
Both meeting will be at the Church.
http://www.njboxinghof.org/

Keep Punching, President          

Henry Hascup                             




